
 

 
City of Ferndale Public Works Operations and Maintenance 

INVITATION TO BID FOR 

 Replacement of an existing tow behind air compressor 
 

 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN by THE CITY OF FERNDALE that Electronic .pdf copies of bid proposals 

will be received by the City of Ferndale via email to Public-Works@cityofferndale.org. Hard copies of 

sealed proposals brought to Ferndale City Hall, 2095 Main Street, Ferndale, WA 98248, ATTN: Public 

Works Supervisor, Bo Westford No Later Than Monday, November 22, 2021 @ 11:30 a.m. The opening 

and reading of the bids will then be live streamed via Microsoft Teams for the 185 CFM Trailer Mounted 

Air Compressor. 

 

City of Ferndale Public Works Department seeks to solicit bids for replacement of the City’s current trailer 

mounted air compressor.  City desires to acquire a 185 cfm trailer mounted air compressor meeting the 

minimum specifications listed in the attached matrix.  

 

The City of Ferndale in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 78 Stat. 252, 42 USC 2000d 

to 2000d-4 and Title 49, Code of Federal Regulations, Department of Transportation, Subtitle A, Office of the 

Secretary, Part 21, Nondiscrimination in Federally-Assisted Programs of the Department of Transportation 

issued pursuant to such Act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that in any contract 

entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises as defined at 49 CFR Part 26 

will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be discriminated 

against on the grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex in consideration for an award. 

 

The City of Ferndale is an Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action Employer.  Minority and Women-Owned 

firms are encouraged to submit bids. 
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